
 WAWA CEMETERY COMMITTEE 

The Ice Candle Celebration Day 
 

has been 
 

POSTPONED TO JANUARY 18th, 2025 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Due to warm weather coming up for the next two weeks, the Wawa Cemetery 
Committee has made the decision to postpone its Ice Candle Celebration Day.  
 
The Committee apologies for any inconvenience this may cause and hope 
everyone understands the situation that with the warm weather, it is very difficult 
to make and keep ice candles.  
 
Anyone who purchased Ice Candles and cannot attend on January 18th, 
volunteers will be placing those ice candle for everyone. 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! See you all in the New Year. 


